
Uniform Reminder 
 
It has been noted that a small minority of children have be wearing make-up and jewellery 
to School.  Please could you remind your children of our expectations: 
 
Children are expected to present themselves neatly and smartly in uniform when they arrive 
at School in the morning and to leave at the end of the day in a similar way. Children should 
have sensible hair styles, in natural colours, appropriate for school.  Shoulder-length or long 
hair must be worn tied back off the face with hair accessories in School colours.  Make-up 
may not be worn to School and the only jewellery allowed are small, plain stud earrings (of 
silver or gold colour only) which for safety must be removed or taped over during PE and 
Games lessons. 
 
We will be asking children to remove make-up or inappropriate jewellery. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs L Davies 
Deputy Head Academic 
 


